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External Email 
To the Commission, 
It has come to my attention that the PDC is considering retroactively enforcing the new 
interpretation of reporting surplus funds by candidates running for a different office. I am strongly 
opposed to changing the guidance, and then allowing complaints to be made against campaigns 
that followed the original instructions. This I believe will create an unnecessary workload for both 
treasurers and PDC staff. Please do not consider this proposal. 
Thank you, 
Jason Michaud 
  

 


